Pacific Gas and

. Electric Company”
February 05, 2016 This letter provides information on the
design bid costs if you choose an
Applicant Designer in lieu of PG&E
providing the design .
jeff Kraft REFERENCES
REDWOOD CITY, CA 94062 E-PM# 31180561

RE:Kraft Schmiede Residence
48 BUENA VISTA, SAN LUIS OBISPO, CA, 93405

Dear jeff Kraft,

We at PG&E sincerely appreciate your business. This letter describes the Applicant Design
Option provision of PG&E's Gas and/or Electric Rules 15 and 16. A copy of Gas and/or Electric
Rule 15 and 16 can be obtained at hitp://www.pge.com/tariffs/ or by contacting me at the number
shown below.

Under the Applicant Design Option provision of PG&E's Gas and /or Electric Rules 15 and 16,
you have a choice to design that portion of the new service extension normally designed by
PG&E. Under this selection, you or your contractor would be responsible to design the installation
of the gas and/or electric facilities within the PG&E specified project boundaries in accordance
with PG&E standards. PG&E tariffs also require the designed product to be signed and stamped
by a Registered Professional Engineer (PE). If you should desire to review PG&E's Applicant
Design guidelines, they are available upon request.

Should you select this option your Design Credit for the Electric job is $978.73.

Please email or contact me confirming your choice for Electric design. | look forward to
working with you towards the successful completion of your project.

Sincerely,

Mark Zearbaugh
PG&E Representative

MRZ2@PGE.com
Phone: 805-546-5204
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